
From: Katie Whitehouse <> 
Sent: 27 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos Project and the Neighbourhood Plan 
 
Dear Administrator 
 
I am writing to register my support for and passion for the Atmos Project to be 
included and ultimately implemented as part of the Neighbourhood Plan.  
 
I have lived within 200yds of the Dairy Crest site for over 20 years and I believe it is 
vitally important that this project is seen through to its conclusion. 
 
It has had the backing of so many in the town through the referendum on the site 
development. 
 
The elements included in the proposed Atmos project are farsighted, viable and truly 
in the interest of the people of this town, including those who need support most, 
rather than in the interest of private developers interests. 
 
This is an advanced and ambitious project which includes building 62 genuinely 
affordable homes, 37 retirement homes, workspaces providing employment for at 
least 160 people, a hotel, community and youth facilities, and an arts centre. 
 
Not only is this good for our local community here in Totnes but sets a blue print 
which has been being watched by many around the world. Its aims are what all 
towns and communities should strive for. 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
Katie Whitehouse 
 
3 Glenarm Terrace 
Totnes 
Devon 
TQ9 5PY 


